
 

April 13, 2018 
 
 
Kristen Kapelanski, AICP 
City of Rochester Hills 
Manager of Planning 
Planning and Economic Development 
 
 
Re:     Brewster Place Discussion Topic 
  
  
Kristen- 
 
We are requesting a postponement of the discussion topic scheduled on the 
April 17th Planning Commission agenda for the proposed Brewster Place 
development on the 7.31 acre parcel adjacent to the Samaritas residential 
facility, north of Walton Road on the west side of Brewster.  While we would 
appreciate direction from the planning commission, at this time we would like to 
meet directly with the neighborhood prior to introducing the plan in a public 
forum.   
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Tim Loughrin | Manager of Land Acquisition and Development 
Robertson Brothers Homes 
6905 Telegraph Rd, Suite 200, Bloomfield Hills, MI  48301 
Direct Dial: 248.282.1428 | Mobile: 248.752.7402 
tloughrin@robertsonhomes.com  
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